
SUBJECT: Board of Supervisors, June 23, 2020 — item 6b 

 

Dear Supervisors,  

 

It is an essential time for us to look at every aspect of policing in our County, to make changes 

for the safety and equity of everyone. A Citizens’ Advisory Committee is one step in this 

direction, because it brings civilians and police together, enlarges perspectives on both sides, 

allows for examination of unsafe or unfair situations and fosters capacity for change where it is 

needed. I urge you to establish a Citizens’ Advisory Committee to advise the Mendocino County 

Sheriff’s Office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jeannette Rasker 

Robert Cutler 

 

Albion, California 

 


